469 El Camino Real, Suite 100

Santa Clara, CA 95050

September 7, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia. MD 21046

Attn: Reviewing Engineer
Request for Class Il Permissive Change to FCC ID: 2ABZJ-100-00001.
To whom it may concern:

Mimosa Networks Inc. is submitting an application for FCC Class Il Permissive Change to the B5 (FCC
ID: 2ABZJ-100-00001).

The original FCC Grant for this product, FCC ID: 2ABZJ-100-00001 was completed on July 18, 2014
and then a C2PC was granted on October 15, 2014.

The changes filed under this application is: Update firmware to support PtMP operation, supporting a
number of clients simultaneously. Note that with regards to regulatory power limits, no changes have been
made on the DFS UNII-2 bands as for these bands the PtP and PtMP regulations are alike. The EIRP
limits for the UNII-1 and UNII-3 bands on the other hand have been updated to be inline with FCC PtMP
regulations in these bands.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,

Dr. Omer ILERI

Product Manager

Signature:

Email: omer@mimosa.co



